Redesigned NJTA Web site provides new tools for customers

WOODBRIDGE, March 29 -- The New Jersey Turnpike Authority today launched a
redesigned Web site that provides new tools for customers planning trips on the Turnpike
and the Garden State Parkway and easy public access to a trove of financial information
and other data about NJTA’s operations.

The features of the new site include:

e Real-time traffic alerts and a map of traffic conditions on the home page.
These features are fed by the New Jersey 511 system.

e A clickable map with information about amenities available at the 23
service areas on the Turnpike and Parkway.

e Up-to-date information about the cost of gasoline and diesel fuel at our
service areas.

e Links allowing customers to access their E-ZPass accounts or sign up to
receive 511 traffic alerts by text message.

e Forms for reporting pot holes and other maintenance complaints.

e A “Newsroom” where customers will read announcements that could
affect their trip on our roadways.

With the redesigned site, the Turnpike Authority also reaffirms its commitment to
transparency. The site makes a wealth of public information about our operation
easily accessible to customers, investors and any other interested member of the
public.

This information includes audited financial reports, annual reports, traffic and
revenue statistics, accident statistics, the annual Strategic Plan Update, a clickable
map with the location and description of capital projects, historical information about
the Turnpike and Parkway and short bios of commissioners and top executives.
Every action taken by the Board of Commissioners since August 2007 is recorded in
the meeting minutes posted on the site.

In the coming months, the NJTA plans to add additional features, including a new
toll rate calculator and expanded access to traffic cameras.



